
Learning for life!

INSET DAYS
Friday 25th October 2024

Friday 23rd May 2025
Monday 21st July 2025

Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Autumn Term 2024
Starts: 03.09.24 - Ends 20.12.24
Half term:  28.10.24 -  01.11.24

Spring Term 2025
06.01.25 - Ends 04.04.25

Half term:  17.02.25-21.02.25

Summer Term 2025 
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25 

Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

KEY DATES

Date - 18.10.24

01903 854970
 office@theglobeprimary.co.uk 

Don’t forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

FOG donations
On Fridays FOG take children out to celebrate their birthday
with birthday baking. If you have any used ice cream or
selection box tubs please consider donating them to FOG  so
children can bring their cupcakes home. 

Halloween Discos!
Well, it has been a very exciting week this week with lots
of music, dancing and some fantastic costumes. 

Thank you to FOG for once again organising fantastic
events that the children really enjoyed. I can’t wait to see
what is lined up for Autumn 2.

Upcoming events
On Tuesday 12th November, we will be holding our
annual Odd Socks day. On this day the children are
invited to come into school wearing their normal
uniform but odd socks. This event is part of our Anti-
Bullying week and a way to celebrate how we are all
unique and special!

Attendance heroes
A big well done to the following classes for achieving over our
96% attendance target this week:
Italy, Tanzania, Fiji and New Zealand! I wonder if any class can
score the perfect 100% next week.

Meet the Governor
My name is Charlotte Doddington and I am a Parent
Governor at The Globe Primary Academy. 
It is my job to offer direction and question specific
areas such as the performance of our school. Within
my responsibilities as Governor, I have two link roles
these are "Behaviour" and "Communication". I work
with our Governing body to help elevate both these
areas at The Globe. Not only am I a parent of two
Globies, I am also a member of staff. It is my aim to
offer current views that represent parents/carers,
whilst being knowledgeable of internal points of view.
My professional career prior to working in school was
in marketing communications and I hope to bring ideas
and strategies to help drive our school forward. My
role as a Teaching Assistant allows me to experience
first hand how our policies are working in practice and
identify further areas of development. I am
extremely passionate about driving our school forward
and pushing for the best for all of our children and
our wonderful team.


